
COMING UP SOON...

Catholic Life
It is one of our 'Other Faiths' weeks this week and this time we are all studying Judaism.  Our 
RE Leader, Ms Jennings, led our worship yesterday as a general introduction to the Jewish 
faith. We will be studying different aspects of Judaism in our classes throughout this week. 

Our virtue this week is CURIOSITY.

On Sunday, we were delighted to celebrate Sunday Mass together with many of our Y3/4/5 
children.  It was a lovely occasion and we are so proud of all the children who did the readings, 
the offertory and took part in a beautiful Communion reflection to mark the special Feast day 
of Christ the King.  It was a really special way to end the church's year before Advent begins. 

Thank you to everyone who generously donated so much chocolate for the Parish Fair tombola stall. 
 Mr Stockdale, one of our parishioners, was blown away by the sheer amount!  Please come along and
support the church and parish at the fair which takes place on Sunday, 4th December in school. 

Children in Y3 and Y4 who wish to make their First Reconciliation or First Holy Communion next year
need to pick up a form from Fr Anthony at Sunday Mass over the next coming weeks. 
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22nd November 2022

Thursday 24th  November, 3:30pm OR 5:30pm
KS1 Parent/Child Maths Workshops.  Please fill out the google form to 

register your place: https://forms.gle/Ptvtg2NSVB6QhgaAA

Wednesday 23rd November
Under 9's football tournament at Goals during the school day.  Children who have been


chosen to play must come in PE kit with a packed lunch and a water bottle.

Thursday 24th  November
Y1 trip to Bradford Industrial Museum. Please drop your child at the museum at 9:30am. 

More details are in the separate letter sent out last week. 

Friday 25th  November
Y5 trip to Jorvik Viking Centre in York. Children must be at school at 8:15am and will


arrive back at 4:15pm, traffic permitting.  More details are in a separate letter

previously sent out. 

Thursday 24th  November
The PFA are asking for all children to bring in Christmas-themed edible goodies (e.g.

selection boxes/mince pies/ yule logs, etc...) for the Family Bingo.  They would be very


grateful for any donations!



20 NOTICES



In November, We Remember 





Poppies  and other remembrance items

are now on sale in the office and throughout


the month of November.
Our Remembrance Tree is now on display in


our small hall.  If you would like to bring in

photographs of loved ones who have


passed away to place on the tree and/or

write a note of remembrance on one of the

poppies to place on the tree, you are very

welcome to do so.  Please just come to the


office entrance at your convenience. 

EXTRA BANK HOLIDAY
There will be an extra bank

holiday for the King's

Coronation on Monday 8th

May so school will be closed. 

We know this is also SATs week

for Y6 .  We are awaiting further

instruction from the DfE and

we will let you know the

outcome ASAP. 

MINI VINNIE'S CHRISTMAS CAFE



Our dedicated and hardworking Mini 

Vinnie's will be holding a Christmas Cafe for


our whole school  and parish community on 

Tuesday, 29th November from 3:15pm. 

Please come along for tea, coffee, cakes,

biscuits, juice and meet our Mini Vinnies!

To help our families during the cost of

living crisis, we will be running a uniform

bank week beginning 5th December.

This will be an opportunity to  get

nearly new uniform items if your child

has already grown out of theirs or

indeed lost it!  If you have any uniform

items to donate, please ensure they

are washed and bring  them to school

no earlier than Monday 5th December.  

UNIFORM BANK

Informal, friendly coffee mornings are held

by Mrs Wright, our Parental Involvement

Worker, every Monday after drop off at

8:45am.  Please come along and get to

know other parents/carers.  Babies and


toddlers are very welcome!

Last Week in School....England v Iran
Our football fans  thoroughly

enjoyed watching  a triumphant
England victory yesterday in

their first game of the World Cup.  
The noise in the hall was

deafening as every goal was
scored!!! 



Y5 Come Dine With Me
Thank you to all the parents/carers

who came along and took part in a

Writing lesson and then joined the

children for a roast dinner in the


hall.  It was really lovely to have so

many of you there!

Y2 Trip
Our Y2 children visited Undercliffe

Cemetery last week as part of
their History local study project. 
 Despite the very rainy weather,

the children learned all about
significant people from Bradford's

history who are buried at the
cemetery.  

Rap workshop
We welcomed Ross from All Star


into our Y4 class last week to  do a

rap workshop involving  lyric

writing, performing and even


using the decks.  The children even

made up their own DJ names!




Kindness Week
Our Kindness Week was a wonderful

way to mark Anti-Bullying  Week  last


week.  Our celebration assembly

exemplified brilliantly the learning our


children had done and how that

progressed through the different


classes.  The children's choir and staff

choir were a really triumphant way to


end a wonderful week!



Thursday, 1st December, 
6:15pm - 8:15pm

Tickets available only via ParentPay:
£4 per adult
£2 per child

Ticket price includes pie and peas/hot dog/vegetarian option
Drinks will be sold separately

TICKETS AVAILABLE UNTIL 25th NOVEMBER

Families are asked to donate edible Christmas items (selection boxes/mince

pies, etc) to school on Thursday 24th November as bingo prizes




FAMILY CHRISTMAS 


